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Attachments: audio.mp3

Hello, my name is Ruthan Godollei. I live at 661 Hague in Saint Paul. I'm calling in regard to the
rezoning of 642 Selby Ave., Reference ZF #24-098-512. I understand it's being rezoned from business
to traditional neighborhood and I have no objection to that. I am concerned that the business that there
was a dry cleaner for many years and I'm concerned about the toxic waste of the dry cleaning chemicals
and hope that there is some provision that they be cleaned up responsibly and not left in the soil or to
damage people's health in the neighborhood or the future tenants of that neighborhood housing.
That's my only concern. Thank you.

You received a voice mail from GODOLLEI RUTHAN.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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